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BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL 

Environment Committee 

Thursday 19 September 2024 

Decision Report 

 
 

Recommendations Defibrillator Broadway Pavilion 
 
The Committee RESOLVE to agree: To accept the defibrillator as an 

asset along with the management responsibilities and liabilities. 
 

Ward 
 

Wensleydale  
 

Risk Management 
 

The ongoing costs would be met from budget code Environmental 
Services 700-771. The provision of defibrillators has previously been 

agreed as a service provision within other parts of the Town. 

 
Objective  

 
To provide a service that can be used which may assist the well being of 

both residents and visitors to the Town in advance of specialist health 
providers being in attendance. 

 
Report 

 
Blyth Town Council have been approached by the Northeast Ambulance 

Service and Northumberland County Council to take on the management 
of the defibrillator that is on the Broadway Pavilion. The system that is in 

place was donated by a resident from Blyth to NCC, and is the same 
model that we currently have in our other cabinets located around the 

Town.  

 
 

 
 

D Clough 
General Services Officer 

 
12 September 2024 
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